
Subject: Fwd: JET Group Services Ltd (Co #10283570) - Case Ref: CFSS-2424623
From: "Jason, The JET Group" <jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>
Date: 07/12/2018, 19:49
To: karen.pryse@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk

Dear Karen,

As you'll see from the attached document, I sent a letter to your VAT inquires
department on the 20th Nov because I was unsure whom I need to direct it. Because it is
a generic inquiries department they were unable to forward the letter to the correct
department. See attached "HMRC reply" photo that I got back from them.

By sheer chance it appears you sent me a letter to my personal home address, so I now
know where to direct my correspondence. It was addressed to the current director,
Ivaylo Dimitrov, dated the 29th Nov. For your records, Mr Dimitrov resides at 40A Eaton
House, Rodwell Road, London, SE22 9LF. In the meantime, I forwarded a copy to Mr
Dimitrov yesterday. As you will see from the letter attached, I've primarily been
excluded from correspondence relating to the ongoing investigation that Mr Busfield has
tried play down to me as merely "an audit" rather than a full-blown investigation.

As past director of the company, I have numerous ongoing concerns. The mutiny caused by
these matters ultimately contributed towards my resignation at the end of August. I
note that you raise similar concerns in your letter dated the 29th Nov. I endeavour to
also respond directly to the points you raise next week.

In the meantime I'm happy for you to reach out to me via this email address. I please
request you treat my correspondence with discretion.

Kind regards,
Jase
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